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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department has launched the P2C (Police-to-Citizen) 
website in an effort to provide law enforcement related information more conveniently 
with our neighbors. 
 

P2C is a tool which enables the public to submit several different types of non-
emergency reports through the website such as; acts of vandalism, theft (items under 
$300 dollars in value), and lost property that have occurred in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale. The public can also search for arrests and traffic accidents online.  
 

The P2C site will not show information related to active investigations. Anyone needing 
an official copy of any report viewed on the site will still need to visit The Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department Records Unit.      
 

Additionally, the residents of Fort Lauderdale can request a security watch of their 
residential property while they are away. 
 
To access the P2C website visit:  https://p2c.fortlauderdale.gov/main.aspx 
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